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November 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Youth Ministry Coordinators, 
 
Peace and blessings to you this November. As we approach the holidays, I want to take this 
moment to say thank you for all that you do to serve young people. You are important and your 
work with young people is important. The Church is blessed by your “yes” to Christ and to 
ministry.  
 
Friends, 2025 is around the corner. It’ll be here before we know it. Let us prepare not only for the 
new year but along with it the great Jubilee Year which our Holy Father Pope Francis has 
themed Pilgrims of Hope. Our office teams have been working hard to prepare the materials 
and resources to send out to all the parishes and schools in our diocese. The resources are 
being printed as I type this and will be mailed out soon. Please look out for those materials and I 
encourage you and your young people to fully participate as pilgrims of hope throughout the 
Jubilee. For a sneak peek, the materials are available in PDF at www.scd.org/jubilee2025. 

 
May the Lord continue to pour out His graces upon you and your ministry, so that you may be a 
source of hope and love to those you serve.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Steve Do 
Coordinator 
Youth Ministry & Digital Engagement 
(916) 733-0151 
sdo@scd.org 
www.scd.org 
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